
SAU48 is seeking your input regarding the use of ARP ESSER funds 

Campton Elementary School has received a draft allocation of $576,309.00 through the ARPA 
ESSER III grant.  The American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) includes a third round of the 
Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER III), as well as money for 
internet connectivity for schools and libraries, the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act 
(IDEA), and extension of the Pandemic EBT food program for students. To learn more about the 
APRA ESSER grant, please visit the NHDOE website at ARPA ESSER III 

Funds received can be used during the following school years; 2021-2022, 2022-2023, and 
2023-2024. Districts receiving funds are required to set aside 20 percent of the funds to address 
learning loss. 

If you have any suggestions, questions, and comments about how the district should use the 
ESSER funds that have been received, please send an email to  
ces-essercomment@pemibaker.org  
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